
 

 
 
 
 

           
 
 
 
 
 
We are excited and pleased to introduce you to 4Girls Health {www.4girls.gov}, one way 
the Federal Government is addressing girls’ health today.  As you’ll note from the media 
kit and the enclosed materials, 4Girls Health is a part of the Department of Health and 
Human Services, Office on Women’s Health. The 4Girls.gov web site is commercial free; 
offering accurate and current health information on numerous topics for girls ages ten to 
sixteen.  
 
American girls use the Internet to find information about everything from relationships to 
fitness and nutrition.  Statistics show that today’s media-savvy youth rely more heavily 
on the Internet as a reliable source of information than they do their parents, teachers or 
friends.  It is critical to help them get the most reliable and up-to-date information.  That 
is why it is so important to us for you to help get the word out about 4Girls Health.  All 
the articles, interviews, and links we refer to on 4Girls.gov are reviewed by a medical 
review panel and cleared though representatives of the Office on Women’s Health. 
 
Please help us make 4Girls.gov the nation’s premiere health resource for American girls 
today. Thank you again for your support and we hope that you find the enclosed 
materials helpful and informative.  We have provided a statistics sheet with facts about 
girls’ health for use in any editorial pieces in the future.  If you have any questions or 
would like more information about 4Girls Health, you may contact Jin In at (202) 401-
9546 or Suzanne Albisu at (703) 560-6618 x 206. 
 
Regards,  
 
4Girls Health 
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